
Kate Crescenzo 

Candidate for Representative to the Foundation  

 

Through observation of past representatives and great consideration, I believe I would do 

right by the students of QVCC as their Representative to the Foundation. Through this position, I 

hope to effectively communicate the activities of the student body to the QVCC Foundation. 

I believe the student body would benefit best from a new focus on off-campus and on-

campus activities that bring our students together and encourage togetherness. The ‘community’ 

aspect of QVCC is one of the most important components of our school. If we support each 

other, we will become stronger as a body.  

I would like to motivate other students by keeping a positive attitude and encouraging 

others to always do their best. I would also encourage other students to get involved at QVCC 

and take advantage of the multitude of opportunities this school has to offer.  

As the Student Government Association’s Representative to the Foundation, I will 

conduct a professional relationship with the Foundation and accurately represent to them the 

gratitude of the students. 


